

HALF TERM TEST VII. A / B / C / D

Name: _____

Date: _____

Points: _____ / 60 _____ %

Mark: _____

Vocabulary

1 Complete the sentences. Use the correct form of the word in brackets.

_____/ 5p

- 1 She's a _____ in the ballet. (dance)
- 2 I really love _____. (cook)
- 3 Robert Pattinson is my favourite _____. (act)
- 4 I love _____ in the sea. (swim)
- 5 The train is an amazing _____. (invent)

2 Complete the sentences with adjectives.

_____/5p

- 1 John can paint well. He's a _____.
- 2 He is sometimes very angry and a _____.
- 3 I can't carry this bag. It's very h _____.
- 4 Cats are c _____. There are lots of them.
- 5 This car is f _____. Its top speed is 200km/h.

3 Complete the times and numbers.

_____/5p

- 1 A hundred years is called a c _____.
- 2 Can I have a d _____ eggs (12 eggs), please.
- 3 A thousand years is called a m _____.
- 4 Ten years is called a d _____.
- 5 There are sixty m _____ in an hour.

4 Complete the sentences with the proper adjective.

_____/5p

- 1 Sarah always sees problems. She's very n _____.
- 2 My uncle is very g _____. He gives me lots of presents.
- 3 Anna is very s _____ and doesn't like meeting new people.
- 4 A _____ people want good jobs.
- 5 Sometimes he's happy, sometimes he's angry. I don't know why he's so m _____!

Language focus

5 Complete the sentences. Use the affirmative or negative forms of can and could.

_____/4p

- 1 My dad is a musician. He _____ play the piano really well.
- 2 I don't go to the swimming pool because I _____ swim.
- 3 My mum _____ cook when she was young, but she's a very good cook now.
- 4 My brother _____ read when he was two! He was very clever.

6 Complete the sentences using the comparative or superlative form of the adjectives. _____/4p

- 1 Cats are _____ than mice. (intelligent).
- 2 I am the _____ girl here. (tall)
- 3 Lions are _____ than dogs. (big)
- 4 This book is _____ than that one. (good)

7 Complete the sentences with should, shouldn't, must and mustn't. _____/4p

- 1 She likes art. You _____ buy her a drawing for her birthday.
- 2 You _____ use your mobile phone in class – it isn't allowed!
- 3 We probably _____ eat so many sweets. They aren't very healthy.
- 4 You _____ be quiet! It's the rule.

8 Use the correct form of will to complete the sentences. _____/3p

- 1 Clara / watch a DVD (✗)

2 Matt and Paul / do the shopping (✓)

3 Where / they / live?

9 Complete the first conditional sentences. _____/6p

- 1 If we _____ (go) to the zoo, we _____ (see) a lot of animals.
- 2 _____ (you / learn) anything if you _____ (not listen)?
- 3 He _____ (not pass) his exams if he _____ (not study).

10 Rewrite the sentences. Use the adverb. _____/2p

- 1 There will be more people. (definitely)

2 There won't be many cars. (probably)

11 Make „How ...?“ questions for the sentences. _____/6p

1 _____
I go to the cinema every week.

2 _____
He is 1,75 m tall.

3 _____
I drink 2 litres of water every day.

Communication

12 Complete the dialogues.

____/ 6p

A Do you think people will be happier in 2050?

B (1) L_____ me think. No, I (2) t_____ many people will be unhappy.

A Why's (3) t_____?

B Because I think many people will be poorer.

A I'm looking for a poster for my dad.(4) He is i_____ art. What do you think of this one?

A Who is it (5) b_____?

B Van Gogh. I like this one (6) b_____ than the other one. It's a bit depressing!

Reading

13 Read the text. Then choose the correct answers.

____/5p.

MORE AND MORE ...

Will there be food for everyone in the future? In the year 1800 the world's population was about one billion. In 1950 there were about two and a half billion people, and by 2008 there were nearly seven billion. 134 million babies are born each year, and some predict that nearly a third of those born today will live to be 100. Scientists think that by 2040 there will be nine billion people on the planet. The population will grow fastest in Latin America, Asia, and especially Africa, but it will go down in Europe.

A lot of experts are worried, because they think there won't be enough food in the future, and that wealthier countries will become mean and aggressive when protecting their resources. But a few scientists are more positive. They think that people will have greater intelligence and knowledge in the future, and we will learn practical ways to grow more food.

1 When were there about 7,000,000,000 people?

a 1800 b 2008 c 2008

2 How many babies today will live for a century?

a about 134 billion b more than 177 billion c around 44 billion

3 Where will the population grow the most slowly?

a Latin America b Africa c Europe

4 A small number of scientists believe that in the future we'll be

a cleverer. b more impractical. c meaner.

5 What is the text mainly about?

a the world's growing population

b our changing attitudes to food

c scientists who predict the future